
Class Five/Six 
 

                                                                                      Friday 5th December 2014. 

Project  
We hope that you have had some good ideas for your music project. Remember that 
your project is to think of a piece of music that inspires you and to come up with a 
presentation based on it.  We will be sharing your musical presentations during the week 
beginning Monday 15th December. 

 

Reading 

Well done, we have noticed recently that the majority of you are asking an adult to fill in 
your reading record once a week. Also a big well done to the most recent Book Worms 
of the Month!  

 

Spelling 
Next week we will be re-visiting the 18 tricky spellings that we gave you when you first 
came back to school in September. Please reacquaint yourselves with them. They are: 
material, natural, experiment, pressure, separate, medicine, breath, breathe, heart, 
knowledge, library, sentence, question, grammar, describe, answer, address, possession. 

 

English 

Next week we will be finishing our scary stories and we will be performing them! 

 

Maths 

Next week in maths we will be learning about Roman numerals.  

You have been set a My Maths task this week. The login is: parkgrove and the 
username is: multiply. This task this week needs to be completed by Friday 12th 
December.  

We will return to the Times Table Challenge after the holiday with the 6 times table. If 
you would like to learn this times table before then, please visit My Maths. 

 

Mystery Maths 

We have had lots of responses on our class blogs to the Mystery Maths challenge and 
we have chosen our winner this week: Manon from Class 6. Well done!  

The new question is now on the Class 5 and 6 blogs: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/  

 

Other Notes 

Don’t forget that on the 16th December we will be holding our Ancient Egyptian-themed 
Christmas party!  

Miss Land and Mr Baines 

http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/

